
St Paul Neighbors League

One-sided parking:
● We are looking for one-sided parking during snow emergencies. This may take

additional funding to implement.
● properly publicized in the Fall by Mayor Carter, Director Kershaw, and news outlets as

possible.

Residential plowing changes:
● We want enough funding for Public Works to buy the 50 plus snowplows St Paul

lacks and a new fleet of plow drivers.
● Residential streets should be plowed simultaneously with the arterials to better avoid

snow and ice build up.
● Residential streets should receive a simple clearing of one pass down the center

*during a snow storm* (or which ever side is the main driving lane in the case of
one-way streets) to allow safety/emergency vehicle access.

● Discontinue use of tandem plowing but use one-truck one-pass plowing using wing
blades when needed to cut on cost of multiple trucks and drivers.

● Phase out segmented plow blades. This equipment damages streets as these blades
have segments that are deigned to rise and fall independently of each other causing
gashes in the road way which need more city funding for repairs later.

What you can do:

● Attend a meeting with Director Sean Kershaw sometime in August which Public works
plans to schedule at which Director Kershaw plans to discuss all this.

● Councilmembers Nelsie Yang and Rebecca Noecker will be present at this meeting and
council member Jane Prince may attend and we have plans to invite council member
Amy Brendemoen as well.

● Meeting will probably be at Arlington Heights library on the east side.


